
From:   Greg Hansen   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   July 14, 2020

Subject:   1030-EX-ST-2020 pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Please see the amended application and attachment. The 100-150 MHz frequency range has been
changed to 175-200 MHz in the hopes of eliminating the need to do a pre-coordination with AFTRCC.


